
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

 

 

Hello! 

 

As we begin a new program year, I am writing to ask for your sponsorship of the AFS Northern 
Indiana Chapter newsletter for 2025.  

 

As a not-for-profit organization, we use these sponsorships to promote and support the foundry 
industry and its educational programs. In the last ten years our chapter has awarded more than 
$225,000 of scholarship funds to regional students who are pursuing foundry and foundry-related 
fields of study. 

 

The newsletter is sent out eight times a year to approximately four hundred recipients. These 
people work in foundries, for companies that supply foundries, and provide foundry services. 

 

The chapter home page is here.  

 

The current sponsor page is here. 

 

I have attached information regarding the 2025 program year sponsorship. Please send completed 
forms and payment by Friday, 12/20/24. 

If you have any questions, or if further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support of the AFS Northern Indiana Chapter! 

 

Kramer Pursell 

kpursell@metal-technologies.com 

 

Member of the AFS Northern Indiana Chapter Board 

 

https://www.afsnin.org/home.html
https://www.afsnin.org/sponsors.html

